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Council Connect: Highlights from the November 26, 2019 

Here are the highlights from the Meetings of Council this evening: 
 
Town Committees: Council accepted the applications for the Cultural and Arts Advisory and the Heritage 
Committees. Council also considered the applications provided for the Committee of Adjustment and 
made an appointment to the Committee. Council further approved the end of the term of these 
Committees to be November 14, 2022 or until such time as new members are appointed. 
 
Town Awards: Council considered the report on the Town’s Awards program and directed Administration 
to review the program criteria for each award to assist in application consideration. A new Youth Award is 
being developed by the Youth Advisory Committee and will be shared with Council in a report in the new 
year.  
 
Community Safety and Well-Being Plan: Council received a report on Administration’s work to develop 
the Town’s Community Safety and Well-Being Plan. Every municipality in Ontario is mandated to have a 
Community Safety and Well-Being Plan in place by January 1, 2021. All of the municipalities in Essex 
County have outlined their intention to work together to develop a regional plan. Council approved 
partnering with the County of Essex, local municipalities and the City of Windsor to develop this regional 
plan. The County of Essex and the City of Windsor will share the cost of the $400,000 plan with local 
municipalities covering incidental costs (as needed) for things like advertising and hosting community 
meetings. 
 
Public Meeting for New Development: Council approved holding a Public Meeting of Council on January 
14, 2020 for a rezoning application put forward by Skyline Real Estate Holdings for a new development 
located on Southfield Drive south of Tecumseh Road. The meeting is part of the Planning Act and is to 
consider a development proposal for two 4-storey apartment buildings totaling 150 units with ground floor 
commercial space located just south of the existing Skyline buildings on Tecumseh Road. This meeting 
follows a public meeting held by the developer on October 16, 2019.  
 
The next Regular Meeting of Council is December 10, 2019 at 7 p.m. Full agenda details will be available 
on the Town’s website Thursday, December 5.  
 
Information on this and all Town of Tecumseh news and events is available at www.tecumseh.ca, Twitter 
(@TownofTecumseh), and Facebook (www.facebook.com/townoftecumseh). 
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